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Newsletter 
MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
 I would like to take a moment to welcome everyone back to the 2017-2018 
school year.  I have received last year’s (AIR) testing results for all students in the 
middle school. Individual testing results are being put together and will be handed out 
to students very soon. School will not be in session September 12th for students, but 
staff will report.   
 It is very important that we have all student forms filled out and returned to 
the building ASAP. Every student received several forms on the 1st day of school that 
need to be completed accurately and returned. The forms include medical forms, 
internet usage forms, and lunch forms. Please make sure they are returned in a timely 
manner. 
 The 6th grade staff and students have started their annual mum sale.  All 
proceeds will help deter the cost of attending camp.  Mum materials will be coming 
home this week. 
 The 2017-2018 school year officially started, I would like to remind all parents 
and students that my office is accessible to everyone that needs assistance. Feel free to 
call or stop by. 
                                                                                                                                                      
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

 
Students of the month 
for September will be 
announced in October. We 
are proud of all our 
student’s accomplishments. 
 

   Important Dates 
 
Sept 12…………...No school staff professional day 
Sept. 14 ……………..…….…..,…….…...Mum sale ends 
Sept. 21……………….…….……..……….Mum pick up 
Sept. 27………………..…………….…….……..Interims 
Oct. 3……………………………...….....……Picture Day 
Oct. 12……………..……………...Parent Teacher Conf. 

 LIBRARY CORNER 
 
 
This year’s Scholastic Book Fair will be held from Thursday, October 12th through Thurs-
day, October 19th.  The book fair will be open daily during this period from 7:30 a.m. until 
2:30 p.m.  It will also be open during Parent/Teacher Conference night on October 12th.  
Please stop by the library and visit our Wild West Book Fair. Buy a book or two to help 
support reading and our school library. 
 

 


